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SAFETY VERIFICATION ANALYSIS

1. Chemical check the result

Serial number

Formaldehyde mg/kg 60 and less Non-detection Suitability

SuitabilityNon-detection30 and lessmg/kgBenzene

Item Unit Criterion Result Judgment

1

2

SuitabilityNon-detection1000 and lessmg/kgMethyl Pyrrolidone3

SuitabilityNon-detection1000 and lessmg/kg1,3-Butadiene4

Issue number 

Item 

Product Name 

Product Use

Type

Volume

CB25-02-0001

Remover

Cleaner

Quick Surface Oil Cleaner

Sprayer type

200ml

  

Suitability

Item Criterion Result Judgment

2. Packing and weight check the result

1 Appearance

Test OK

SuitabilityTest OK

Serial number

The exterior must be 
clean and there must be 
no dangerous parts such 
as sharp parts.

The structure should not 
be deformed or damaged, 
and the contents should 
not leak.

SuitabilityTest OK

The appearance, container, 
or packaging of a product 
must not be identical or 
similar to that of food 
containers, packaging, or 
appearance in a way that 
could cause it to be 
mistaken for or confused 
with food.
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SuitabilityTest OK

SuitabilityTest OK

The contents of the 
product must not leak out 
when performing a leak 
test.

2 Strength and water leakage

There should be no 
damage to the container 
such as the cap or body 
When conducting the 
container solidity test , 
and the contents of the 
product should not leak 
out.

3 Weight / Volume

198ml

199ml

198ml

permission shortage 
amount 4.5% (191ml)

Suitability

Suitability

Suitability

3. Child protection packing check the result

Item Criterion Result JudgmentSerial number

Non-target1 Child protection packing N/A

-Applicable

Target or not

2 Child protection packing for family use or not


